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         Friday 20th March 2020 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

Re: Free School Meals for children not attending school after 20th March 

 

Despite the fact that your child will not be attending school after today because of the 
Government’s enforced closures for most children, they will continue to have access to 
free school meals. 

 

Our private catering provider, ISS, will do this in two ways.  

1. For the week beginning 23rd March they will provide a packed lunch for your child 
during the school closure. This will be delivered to your home starting on Monday.  
 
Please could you let us know asap by emailing admin@sjna.uk if you would like 
to use this service. If you are unable to email, please phone school to let us know. 
Please let us know if there are any special dietary requirements that we need to 
be aware of. If you decide to use this service, packed lunches will be delivered 
between 12pm and 1pm each day. 
 

2. Assuming the enforced closures of school continues after the Easter holiday ISS 
will provide families with a food parcel that will ready for parents on the Monday 
of each week. Further details will follow. 
 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Kelly Dunne 

Headteacher 
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